
INTERNATIONAL FELLOWSHIP 

...... We appreciate support for this ministry from members and friends of Highway Taber-
nacle and especially from Pastor and Sister Bogdan. 

We are a family of God worldwide. We come from different nationalities and languages; 
now we speak in one language as the family of Christ to praise the Lord. The Inter-
national Fellowship has been like my own family in this city and we love them so much. 
We always remember the Fellowship in prayer like a part of our lives and have been 
blessed by our part in the Fellowship. We are now half way into the second year of 
this Fellowship. 

Speakers this year included Rev. Park, a Korean pastor, Mr. and Mrs. William Baxter 
from the Full Gospel Businessmen's Fellowship, Missionaries William and Alvera Far-
rand from the Philippians, Mrs. Mary Gonzalez showing slides of her trip to Israel, 
the Portuguese Youth, "Messengers of the Cross" from Brother D'Almeida's church, and 
two national pastors from Portugal who minister with our missionary, Duane Henders; 
Mr. and Mrs. McFarland who minister with International Students, Inc. 

In July we celebrated the first anniversary of the International Fellowship and in-
vited the entire church to dinner and served an anniversary cake and coffee after 
the service. 

In September we hosted the International Students from Valley Forge. Several Korean 
young people sang and gave their testimonies. The Korean professor from VFCC gave 
her testimony and told of the new division at the College. A young Italian couple 
sang in Italian and told of their calling to return to their national country of 
Italy as missionaries. 

With Anita and Grace Ragodo, I also met with Pastor and Mrs. Bogdan to plan a pro-

gram agenda for 1983-1984. 

We would like to give special thanks to Nancy Oxspring for designing a beautiful 

graphic postcard to be used in the monthly mailings. 

Our special thanks to Sister Arr_stazia and Sister Ruth Muir for their help with set-

up and clean-up. We appreciate their ministry to us. 

We're looking forward to this coming year and trust more members and friends of 

Highway will join us in this outreach. We welcome suggestions from each one of you 

to make this Fellowship grow and be useful to the Kingdom of God. 

Respectfully submitted, 

James Yee 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

AM\ 

Balance, January 1, 1983 
RECEIPTS 

$11.70 
1,020.54 

Total Receipts $1,032.24 

DISBURSEMENTS 
Speakers' honorariums $170.00 

Gifts 158.17 

Service Charge,Int. earnings net .65 

Supplies 105.93 

Postage 13.00 

Cards printed 50.65 

Longwood Gardens Trip 378.00 
Total $ 876.40 

Ending Balance, 12/31/83  

Respectfully sulimitted, 

Jerry Nendel, Treasurer 

876.40 
$ 155.84 


